Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School <SC8862490a@schoolcomms.com>

Sent: 13 May 2024 16:00 **To:** Joanne Sheldon

Subject: Tunbridge Wells Primary Schools Singing Festival 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians

Tunbridge Wells Primary Schools Singing Festival 11 June 2024

As you are aware, during their Perolls Pop Choir sessions, your child has been rehearsing for the upcoming Tunbridge Wells Primary Schools Massed Singing Festival at The Assembly Hall Theatre on Tuesday 11 June.

The festival is a long-standing event that takes place every couple of years. The festival will take place over 2 nights, with around 250 children taking part each night.

Rehearsal 1

There is a morning rehearsal on Monday 20 May at 8.45-10.30 at Southborough school. Your child will need to be taken to the rehearsal, picked up afterwards and returned to school. They do not need to attend school before the rehearsal.

Rehearsal 2

On the morning of Tuesday 11 June, there will be a rehearsal at The Assembly Hall Theatre in Tunbridge Wells. Children will need to be taken directly to the Assembly Hall Theatre for 9am. They will not need to go to school first as a member of staff will be at the Assembly Hall to greet them with a register. The rehearsal will be until 12 o'clock, at which point staff will walk them back to school. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on this day in case they are not back in time for a school lunch.

Performance

The performance will take place on the evening of Tuesday 11 June at The Assembly Hall Theatre. Arrival time should be 6.30pm. Your child will need taking to the performance and picking up afterwards if you are not attending the event. Tickets will be on sale nearer the time through The Assembly Hall Theatre website and there will be no limit on numbers. Your child will need to come to the performance in school uniform. A member of school staff will meet the children in the foyer and will also be supporting the children backstage.

If we are made aware of any amendments to dates or timings, we will inform you as soon as possible. If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Please confirm that your child will be attending the festival and that you are able transport them to and from the rehearsals and performance dates by logging onto Gateway and giving your permission.

Yours sincerely

Miss Imogen Barker

Class Teacher/Music Lead



School Office
Bishops Down Primary & Nursery School
Rydal Drive
Tunbridge Wells
Kent TN4 9SU
Tel: 01892 520114
www.bishopsdownprimary.org